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D^En-rn nnasn
Çlj£ libretti Mithîrrsiïaî of Ilfrusaloiii

Jerusalem 
June 

1 9 2 5.

Sir,

I am directed by the Board of Governors 

of the Hebrew University of Jerusalem to express

their profound appreciation of the warm greetings 

and congratulations received from McGill University 

on vhe occasion of the Inauguration of the Tlebrew

University.

The cordial ^ree'ings of McGill Univer­

sity together with the other messages of like 

nature have encouraged the Board of Governors and 

will continue to encourage them in their efforts 

to make the Hebrew University of Jerusalem an in­

stitution whose contribution to the advancement of

science and culture may be worthy of the Jewish
*

Hum. nity.

I
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Yours fa * th. fully,

OF GOVERNORS

yhe Ihancellor, 
McGill University, 

Montreal,
CAHAD/ .
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